
PUBLIC HEARING 
OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF THE 

COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT OF SOUTH TAMA COUNTY 
 
The Board of Directors of the Community School District of South Tama County met on April 8, 2022 for a Public 
Hearing on the 2024-2025 Proposed Property Tax Levy at the Partnership Center, Tama, Iowa at 5:00 p.m. with 
members of the community attending electronically through Google Hangouts. 
 
On call of the roll the following were present:  Beth Wiese, Jackie Ellenbecker, Rick Hopper, and Megan Thiessen 
Absent: Elizabeth Dolezal. Quorum Present. Also present were: Superintendent John Cain, Board Secretary Katie 
Mathern, Mary Mixdorf and members of the community through Google Hangouts. 
 
Motion by Ellenbecker, second by Thiessen to approve the agenda.  All Ayes. 
 
Public Hearing – Vice President Wiese opened the Public Hearing for the 2024-2025 Proposed Property Tax Levy  at 
5:00 p.m. Vice President Wiese asked for public comments. Hearing none, Vice President Wiese asked for a motion to 
close the Public Hearing. 
 
Motion by Ellenbecker, second by Thiessen to close the Public Hearing at 5:02 p.m.  All Ayes. The motion carried.  
 
Motion by Hopper, second by Thiessen to adjourn the meeting at 5:03 p.m.  All Ayes. 
 
________________________________​          _________________________________ 
Elizabeth Dolezal, Board President                    Katie Mathern, Board Secretary      


